ADVERTISEMENT
NOTICE TO BIDDERS
FOR THE INSTALLATION OF
PASSENGER BOARDING BRIDGES
AT THE AKRON — CANTON AIRPORT
North Canton, Ohio

Sealed proposals for the design of installation of Passenger Boarding Bridges will be received at the
Akron — Canton Airport Administration Offices, 4" Floor, Terminal Building until Monday, April 28, 2025,
11:00am, local time. The bids will be received and publicly opened and read aloud at that date and time.
Bids received after Monday, April 28, 2025, 11:00am will not be accepted.

CONSTRUCT PASSENGER BOARDING BRIDGES

Project includes the design efforts for the installation two passenger boarding bridges. Legal notices are
available upon request or can be found on the Airport’s website: https://www.akroncantonairport.com/
Interested firms can request a detailed package by contacting Andrea Deitrick, Executive Assistant, at
adeitrick@akroncantonairport.com or Duane Dunn, VP of Landside, Planning & Infrastructure at
ddunn@akroncantonairport.com beginning April 7, 2025.

A pre-bid conference will be held at the Akron-Canton Airport’s 2nd Floor Board Room at 5400 Lauby
Road NW, North Canton, OH 44720, at 12:00 P.M. EST, on Wednesday, April 16, 2025. A site visit will be
accommodated with one person per company following the meeting.

The Owner reserves the right to waive any informality in the proposal, and to reject any and all
proposals.

Akron — Canton Regional Airport Authority
END OF ADVERTISEMENT

First Advertisement April 7, 2025
Second Advertisement April 14, 2025



